
October 10, 1984
Daniel K. HedgeR
United States Attorney
P.O. Box 61129
Houston, TX 77208

re: State-Federal Inter-Agency Task Force on Voter Fraud

Dear Mr. Hedges:

~~ Your comments to Scott Linn in the MeAllen Monitor dispute '01suggestions that the task force mav be uved to intimidate ore-
dominately minority voters in south Texas and that I wag~~~ *'operating on a plan" which you were "not familiar with."
If in fact that is Your attitude and you are unaware of the/JZ# hintorical facts as to how the task force in the past has beenused to intimidate minority voters (and I speak from having wit-
nessed that in Hidalgo County precincts), 1 stiggest that vourtask force would be well served hy including persons of Hinpnnic*- origin and members of the black communit, on the task force who<**/ might be able to advise you from their own knowledge as to theaeproblems.

~ 1 *unnest that You appoint at least two members of the Hispanic
community (and I would recommend Dr. Hector Garcia of the GI
Forum in Corpus Christi and Dr. Ramiro Casso of the Texam HumanRights Commission) and two members of the black community toserve on your task force in order to advise voll on these matters
and to assure that the task force treats every person in Texasequally without resnect to their national or racial origin.
I would appreciate your comments on these s·ingestions.
I alsd request.that you mend me a cop¥ of the overating procedureand other documentation with respect with the Operation of the
tank force. Thank you.

Sincerely,

James C. Harrington
Legal Director

CCE Dit-Hector Garcia
Dr. Ramiro Casso
Ed Davis, Assistant Texas Secretary of State
Col. James Adams, Department of Public Safety 'CORR2/HEDGES


